
	

	
	

	
Dear	Friends,	

Here	is	a	special	newsletter	for	those	who	helped	
through	prayer	or	gifts	toward	the	church	roofs	in	Malawi	
a	few	months	ago.	As	a	result	of	your	giving	we	have	been	
able	to	put	on	20	church	roofs.	These	metal	roofs	will	
preserve	the	church	buildings	for	many	years.	These	also	
show	the	love	of	fellow	Christians	to	these	churches	and	
the	poor	people	of	Malawi.		

	
I	have	a	few	pictures	of	some	of	the	roofs	recently	

put	on.	Thanks	to	those	of	you	that	have	helped	us	with	
this	gift	to	the	church	of	Christ.		
	
God	Bless,	
Dr.	Eric	Chapman	
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